Sat 11/11/2007 11:16 AM

Chris Olson <oly7 @att.net>
MBGC Hole in fence

To 'sdcitygolf@sandiego.gov'; 'mmarney@sandiego.gov'; 'IVanderlin@sandiego.gov'

Mr. Marney

At a recent meeting of the PBPG Streets and Sidewalks Subcommittee citizens raised the issue of the damaged fence on the north east corner of Mission Bay Golf Course where Grand
meets East Mission Bay Drive. The complaint is that this is causing a safety and security issue.

Will you please let me know about the status of doing the fence repairs so | can report to the PB Planning Group?

Thank You

Chris Olson

Chairperson, PBPG Streets and Sidewalks Subcommittee



